Sent: Monday, July 14, 2008 8:27 AM
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: RE: Thank You

does not take away any part of the respect I have for you.

I am in the Regulatory Reporting (TFR). I have been here just about one and a half years. But during this length of time that I am here, I can tell you are a good leader. I know that you have done more your best for us and for the Bank. What happen today

No doubt that it is hard for every one that looses their job. But I can't even imagine how hard it has been for you. My heart goes out for you and your family.

Though I was not here during the good years, thank you for all the good things you have

done for the employees in the past. Best wishes to you...

Dear Mike.

Respectfully,